
Some people will need someone to help them to go
through this information so that they understand it.
This person may be a member of staff, someone from
your family or a friend.

Leicestershire Partnership NHS Trust supports
people with a learning disability in Leicester,
Leicestershire and Rutland.

We provide:

The Short Breaks service: 
this gives family or carers a rest
the person with learning disabilities is looked
after for a short time by healthcare
professionals

The Agnes Unit:
this is a building for adults with learning
disabilities and mental health needs

The short breaks service is planning to move



What we want to do

We want to move the short breaks service from the
Grange and Gillivers bungalows to the Agnes Unit.

The Agnes Unit is only a 5-minute drive away from the
Grange and Gillivers bungalows.

The same number of beds will still be available.

Short breaks will have their own private area at the
Agnes Unit.
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What the Agnes Unit offers

Each person staying at short breaks will have their
own bathroom with a shower, sink and toilet.

Every pod (a small area of the unit) will have a shared
living and dining room.

The same staff will be there to help you with your care.

We will make sure the pods are safe, welcoming and
comfortable.

 This includes:

making sure it is safe

putting in new equipment like hoists

making it look nice



Why will the Agnes Unit be better?

It has doctors, nurses and other healthcare
professionals.

If you need to stay here urgently we can try to make
that happen.

It has a: 

large garden

basketball court

sensory garden

If you stay there you can use:

the gym

the sensory room

the therapy suite

if you want to.



Why are we making this change?

The Agnes Unit has more things for you to do and has
better equipment.

It is a good modern building that is not used very much
at the moment. 

We want you to make use of it.

Having staff with different skills in one place will be
better for you.

What do you think?

We want to know if this plan will be ok for you. 

To let us know:

you can phone our care navigators who will help
you fill in this form. Call Emma on 07350 424924.

you or your family or carer can email us at:
lpt.lda@nhs.net

mailto:lpt.lda@nhs.net


Questions:

What do you like about the short breaks service at the
Grange and Gillivers?

What do you like about the plans to move the short
breaks service to the Agnes Unit?

Are you worried about the short breaks service moving
to the Agnes Unit?

If you are worried about the short breaks service
moving to the Agnes Unit please can you tell us why?

Is there anything we can do to help you to get used to
the Agnes Unit?
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Yes No


